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²  Startalk !

²  Toronto Science Festival!

²  UofT Club Day!

²  GASA!



ASX will be holding our first Star Talk on September 20th 
at 8pm. The speaker is Dr. Chris Matzner, a University of 
Toronto associate professor who will be telling us about 
the extraordinary births and deaths of stars. A 
theoretical astrophysicist in the Department of Astronomy 
and Astrophysics, Dr. Matzner has researched a variety of 
topics, including gas dynamics, protostellar disks and 
black hole accretion.!
!
Star Talks are a series of brief lectures designed to bring 
exciting science to everyone. Each talk will be followed by 
an observing night, weather permitting. The talks are held 
on a monthly basis during the school semester. Look 
forward to hearing about planetary magnetic fields from 
Dr. Sabine Stanley, our October speaker.!
An email will confirm the room number soon! "!
!

!

StarTalk!



The  Toronto Science Festival is a public celebration of science 
exploring the theme of "Life In the Universe", running all weekend 
on September 27th, 28th and 29th. Come out and enjoy exciting 
panel discussions, public talks, performances, observing 
sessions, films and even food! Registration for events is open 
now. Check out the program and register here:!

http://tsf.utoronto.ca/!

First Toronto Science 
Festival Sept 27-29!



UofT Clubs Day!
September 4th and 10th !

Come check out the ASX tables on Clubs Day! 
On September 4, find us at table 5, or on 
September 10 at table 96. Ask about events, 
give suggestions, and meet space enthusiasts!!



GASA!

This Month’s GASA tour is on September 5th at 9:10pm 
in MP 102 (60 St. George street). In their words: "In the 
late 1920s Edwin Hubble discovered that distant 
galaxies were receding away from us, implying that the 
universe itself was expanding. Seventy years later it was 
found that the universe is not only getting bigger, but 
increasing in its rate of expansion. The mysterious 
substance behind this accelerated expansion has been 
given the name 'dark energy', and its discovery earned 
three cosmologists the Nobel Prize in Physics in 2011. 
Come hear about one of the most difficult problems in 
modern physics and how a group of Canadian 
astronomers plan to try and tackle it."!



Happy September! Keep an eye out for 
our next email, which will name a 
location for the Sept. 20 star talk. 
As always, we welcome all feedback 
on our newsletter or events.!

!

!

!

“To confine our attention to terrestrial matters would 
be to limit the human spirit.” – Stephen Hawking!


